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SAVE THE DATE: AMERICAN COLLEGE OF NURSE-MIDWIVES ANNUAL 

MEETING WILL BE IN CHICAGO MAY 25 – 31 
 
 
Silver Spring, MD – The 52nd Annual Meeting & Exhibit of the American College of Nurse-
Midwives (ACNM) will be held from May 25 – 31, 2007 at the Chicago Sheraton in Chicago, IL.  
More than 2,000 certified nurse-midwives, certified midwives, exhibitors, and speakers will participate 
in the weeklong conference. 
 
The ACNM Annual Meeting will feature former Surgeon General Dr. Joycelyn Elders as the keynote 
speaker, education sessions and workshops given by experts in women’s health care, and a large 
exhibit hall filled with manufacturers of women’s health products.  
 
ACNM Annual Meeting events are not open to the public; registration is required. Media 
representatives may obtain complimentary press registration for the duration of the meeting by 
contacting Rebecca Jacob, ACNM Communications Manager at rjacob@acnm.org or (240) 485-1822.   
 
 

### 
 
 
For more information, please contact Rebecca Jacob, ACNM Communications Manager at (240) 
485-1822 or via email at rjacob@acnm.org.    
 
With roots dating to 1929, the American College of Nurse-Midwives is the oldest women's health care association in the U.S.  ACNM's mission is to 
promote the health and well-being of women and newborns within their families and communities through the development and support of the profession 
of midwifery as practiced by certified nurse-midwives and certified midwives.  Midwives believe every individual has the right to safe, satisfying health 
care with respect for human dignity and cultural variations.  More information about ACNM can be found at www.midwife.org. 
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